
Hey Everyone! 

We are excited to announce the formation of a new peer study group for this semester! 

Join us for our first meeting this Thursday at 5 PM in the Student Lounge. Let's come together to 

share ideas, help each other with assignments, and make studying more fun! 

Please bring your favorite snacks and your notes from this week's classes. Feel free to invite your 

friends! 

Looking forward to seeing all of your bright smiles and great minds! 

Best, 

The Study Group Team 


